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Year 1 visited Newarke Houses Museum  

as part of their History topic on ‘Toys  

Throughout the Ages’. 

They were extremely well behaved of course  

and all the children enjoyed the visit.  

 
 

 
Keep logging your activities everyone! WE ARE TOP  

OF THE MOVE IT BOOM LEAGUE!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

 

 

Stokes Wood Pinks  2 – 0 Parks Primary 

Stokes Wood 

Whites  

1 – 0  Parks Primary 

Stokes Wood 

Whites  

0 – 0  Braunstone  

Stokes Wood Pinks  2 – 1  Buswells  

Stokes Wood 

Whites  

1 – 1  Inglehurst 

Stokes Wood Pinks  2 – 0  Woodstock  

New College Football Monday 30th October 
Incredible Performance from both teams. They dominated 
the pitch with precise passes, excellent saves and stunning 
goals, securing many well-deserved victories. Well done 
boys!  

 

Dates for your Diary 

Fri 10 Nov: 9.00 Remembrance 

Parade (all welcome) 

Mon 13 Nov: Odd Socks Day in 

support of anti-bullying  

Wed 15 Nov: Scholastic Book 

Fair at Stokes Wood 

Thurs 16 Nov: 6.00-7.00pm Open 

Evening 

Fri 17 Nov: Children in Need 

(wear something spotty for £1) 

Anti-bullying assemblies 

Fri 1st Dec: Xmas Fayre 

Wed 20th Dec: Last day of term 

Thurs and Fri 21st and 22nd Dec: 

Xmas holiday club (details 

available soon). 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Bevans and their family 

on the safe arrival of Ayda-Leigh who was born a 

couple of weeks ago. Mrs Bevans and Ayda visited us 

this week. Ayda is beautiful. 

                        

Celebration Assembly Pupils of the week are: 

Mrs Park: Chijioke Ezekiel 

Miss Carter: Cain Davis 

Miss Strickland: Hanna Sijo 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Renn Miles 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Arlo Lescott 

Miss Neale: Harmony Crackles 

Mrs Nicolle: Nora Thongphum 

Miss Master: Sarah Vineed 

Mr Sorby: Yusuf Samadi 

Mrs McCulloch: Chloe Proctor 

Mrs Edwards: Lisaldee Paranavithana 

Miss Stone: Sidra Mohammad 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex:  Leighton Keeber 

Mr Smith: Teegan-Mae Sharpe 

Mr Bradshaw: Delna Sijo 

Galaxy: Parker Pottinger 

PE awards: Ewan Walker, Sourav Sanil, Emmanuel 

Murrain, Karson Smith, Sarah Vineed, Sayooj Sanil, 

Harry Newitt 

6Rs Resourceful Rachels this week are: 

Mrs Park: Chimamanda Deacon 

Miss Carter: Shyam Earl 

Miss Strickland: Felix Uwujare 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Andreeas Vladulescu 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Evelyn Niby 

Miss Neale: Jones Reeson 

Mrs Nicolle: Emily-Rose Hanrahan 

Miss Master: Adam Ahmad 

Mr Sorby: Oliver Attkinson 

Mrs McCulloch: Aarushi Varu 

Mrs Edwards: James Woods 

Miss Stone: Jia Chandran 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Khadija Jafari 

Mr Smith: Surafeal Yimer 

Mr Bradshaw: Evie Farrow  

Superstars: Jenish Ashvinkumar 

Good to be Green: 

Mrs Park: Ali Taha 

Miss Carter: Lillie Freakley 

Miss Strickland: Theo Payne 

Mrs Westwood/miss Brooksbank: Srikhanth 

Sivaguru 

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Rudi Thompson 

Miss Neale: Lucas Robinson 

Mrs Nicolle: Mariam El Ouakili 

Miss Master: Joandra Kalu-Nisi 

Mrs McCulloch: Aarav Vineeth 

Mrs Edwards: Sarah Ghezzali 

Miss Stone: Kelvin Deacon 

Mrs Rood/Mr Greatrex: Mohadisa Abasi 

Mr Smith: Winnie Austin 

Mr Bradshaw: Caison Bishop 

Special Guests: Noah White, Milo-Jace Sherrard 

Best sitters: Emma Stavarache, Rishi Krunal 

Attendance class winners this week:  

Miss Neale’s and Miss Master’s classes 

 

Sports Hall Athletics 

18 Year 6 children competed at this event. Well 

done everyone! 

 

Over the last 2 weeks the NSPCC have  

delivered on line assemblies to all the children 

(Reception to Year 6) and face to face  

workshops to Year 2, 5 and 6. The subject 

of the assemblies and workshops is Speak Out  

and Stay Safe. The children have discussed 

their rights as children, that any form of abuse 

is NOT OK and NOT THEIR FAULT and how 

they can voice any worries and concerns by  

speaking to a TRUSTED ADULT AT HOME OR 

AT SCHOOL or Putting a message in the WORRY 

BOX.  
 

Year 3: Roman Year 4: Joseph and George 

Year 5: Dilan, Triston, Casey, Noah Year 6: Bella-Rose 


